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What has happened this week?  

RE— This term we are looking at special books in a number of faiths and this week our focus was the 

Qur’an.  

Physical Development … The children are enjoying being out on the field practising running, throwing 

and jumping skills. 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  We have all really enjoyed reading our new text, The 

Naughty Bus. 

Mathematics…  We have been exploring sharing and equal and unequal groups 

Phonics—We continue to revise all the Phase 3 GPC’s and tricky words and practised chunking longer 

words.  The children have done some excellent reading in groups too. It’s great to see so many chil-

dren blending in their heads and reading with automaticity. 

Expressive art and design — Lots of bus drawing and designing this week. 

Reminders & Messages  

 

Worship this week: Our focus has been patience and on Wednesday the children were told about a sur-

prise at lunchtime. They were all very patient and were rewarded with strawberries and a chocolate 

given by one of our very generous church leaders. 

Work on the Wall: Amy for her detailed and well drawn picture of a double decker bus. 

Headteacher award: Saaya for her beautifully composed and spoken prayer in Worship. 

 

 


